
                                       
REGULAR MEETING 

April 11, 2022 
 
 A regular meeting of the Sherrill City Commission was held at 7:00 p.m. on April 11, 
2022. Present were Mayor W. Vineall, Commissioners T. Dixon, D. Hyle, and City Clerk         
M. Holmes. 
  

MINUTES 
 
 Motion was made by D. Hyle and seconded by T. Dison that the minutes of the previous 
meeting be approved as written. 
 
AYES:  Dixon, Hyle, Vineall 
 

BILLS 
 
 Motion was made by T. Dixon and seconded by D. Hyle that the following bills be 
approved for payment and P. Hubbard be authorized to sign the warrant. 
 
        Fund Warrant No. Date                  Dollars 
City Claims on 7 4/11/2022 $87,193.32 
Sewer Claims on 7 4/11/2022 $342,942.34 
P&L Claims on 7 4/11/2022 $20,433.89 
Trust & Agency Claims on 7 4/11/2022 $1,250.00 
 
AYES:  Dixon, Hyle, Vineall 
 

BOARD OF ASSESSMENT REVIEW 
 

 Mayor Vineall reported that he has appointed Molly Foster as the new member of 
Sherrill’s Board of Assessment Review, her term will expire September 30, 2024. 
 

 
POWERLINE EASEMENT 

 
 M. Holmes reported that all indications are that the City will be able to utilize the existing 
City of Oneida sewer easement to install the underground distribution lines on Skinner Road. We 
are still waiting to receive the agreement back from the City of Oneida’s attorney so that we can 
begin work. The beneficial thing about that is that Mr. Fowler won’t have to worry about a 
second easement in his backyard and since he noted at last meeting that he doesn’t have a 
problem with the City using the current sewer easement, he was hoping to avoid the second 
easement on his property, so this will work out for both sides. 

 
 Motion was made by D. Hyle and seconded by T. Dixon to adjourn. 
 
AYES: Dixon, Hyle, Vineall 
 
          Michael Holmes 
   City Clerk 
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